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 At its last meeting, the A&P Committee discussed, but deliberately did 

not reach any decision about two questions: (1) the need for and 

characteristics of a new 20-hour per week position for a person to help with 

facilities management, scheduling, and room set-up; and (2) the possibility of 

reallocating functions among the staff, or possibly creating a new position,  to 

permit continued attention to electronic outreach to present and prospective 

members of the congregation of the types of outreach that have been so well-

received during the closure of the building. These discussions resulted in a 

conclusion that we should collect more information before further 

considering these questions and possibly making recommendations to 

Council.  The committee will gather such information and will meet again in a 

couple of weeks. 

 

Peter Glenn, Chair 

  


